
NewsLetter

As we go into 2023 South Hereford

Service Centre is excited to introduce the

services below on cars;

Service Centre 

South Hereford Motor Caravan Centre

SHMCC
We would like to wish all our customers, new

and old a very Merry Christmas and a happy

New Year
Many dealerships have faced difficulties during 2022 with stock
availability. With a longer than average delivery times on new
stock, and more newcomers to the leisure industry, the used
motorhome market has been booming. Whilst this has caused
many dealerships to have a shortage of stock SHMCC have
worked tirelessly to maintain our high standards and consistent
levels of stock.
We would like to thank all the customers who have been
patient with us through these market industry challenges.
Going forward into 2023 there is still limited availability on new
stock, so please contact our sales team on the below channels
to secure your dream motorhome.
Email us - sales@shmcc.co.uk / Call us 01600 890870 Option 1

Now offering a Free Winter Health Check

to all our customers and friends. This

includes:

Free Winter Health

Check

2022 has seen some challenges for

manufactures and dealerships with

delays on components and parts. 
Looking to 2023 we are hopeful that

delivery times will ease moving forward

and would like to thank our customers

for their continued patience. 

Industry Challenges

December, 2022

Tyre condition check
Tyre pressure check
Coolant check
Engine levels check

Visual Brake Check
Brake Fluid Check
Battery Condition
Exterior Lights Check

Servicing
Repairs
Timing Belts
MOT's

Tyres
Exhausts
Diagnostics
Welding

 At only £50 +VAT per hour


